
Children’s Ministry Update 11-20-2020 
 
Oh, my friends!  How are you doing?  I am praying for you and your kids!  I hope that 
you are able to notice something to say, "Thank you!" to Jesus this week especially. 
 
The word preparation caught my attention today.  It is a keyword in our Kids in the 
Bible lesson for this next Tuesday and we discussed it previously.  The boy with the 
loaves and the fishes in John chapter 6 must have brought his lunch with him to have 
those loaves and fishes that Jesus used to feed 5000 people.  His preparation 
accomplished much! 
 
 

Our Kids in the Bible study on Tuesdays and the Children's Moments on Sunday 
mornings are about preparation.  I am preparing and helping the kids to prepare for 
whatever God asks of us.  Our in-the-moment-readiness is related to our beforehand 
preparation.  I am learning and I hope the kids are learning as well.  If your kids 
haven't been involved, consider them invited. 
 

2nd - 6th graders Kids in the Bible Tuesdays 4-5 p.m. on 
zoom.  https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83704799765 

Younger kiddos - Zoom connect Thursdays at 4-4:30 p.m.  Our first test of this will 
be December 3.  https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83704799765 
 
P.S.  I use a waiting room feature on zoom so we avoid random visitors in our meetings! 
 
Thankful for the opportunity to work with your kids! 
 
Rachel Keen 
Director of Children's Ministry 
Canby Alliance Church 
503-277-0489 
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